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Always Thinking Safety 

 

Donation Appeal 
72nd Ladies Night 

 

Dear Sponsors: 

The ATSSA will be holding its 72nd Ladies Night on February 25th, 2017 at the Red Rose 
Convention Centre, 1233 Derry Road East, Mississauga ON, L5T-1B6. 
 
The ATSSA as a not-for-profit organization relies solely on its sponsors for support.  The ticket 
price for this evening is $160 which reflects approximately 60% of the actual costs.  To help 
make this memorable evening a break-even proposition, your contribution of $300 will be 
greatly appreciated. 
 
Sponsors donating to this event will have their names and/or logos continuously displayed on 
the banquet hall’s video screens during the event.  In addition, those sponsor’s names will 
appear on the event’s program/dinner menu and in a subsequent edition of the Tale-Lite 
newsletter. 
 
To be included, please complete the attached form and email to bsibbald@cogeco.ca.  For 
more information, please call Brian Sibbald at 905-302-5470. 
 
We hope we can count on your support to make this evening memorable. 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
 

Brian Sibbald 
Program Chair 
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Donation Form 
72nd Ladies Night 

February 25th, 2017 
 

Sponsors donating to this event will have their names and/or logos continuously displayed on 
video screens during the event as well as appearing in the program/menu and in a subsequent 
edition of the Tale-Lite newsletter.  We are seeking a $300 donation in order to meet our break-
even objective.  Your contribution towards making this event a success would be greatly 
appreciated. 
 
 

Company Name: _____________________________________ 

Address: ___________________________________________ 

City: ____________________ Postal Code: _______________ 

Telephone: _______________ Email: ____________________ 

Donation Amount: $300 
Please include your “hi-res” logo for inclusion with the video display 

 

Contact name: ______________________________________ 
(Please print) 

Signature: _______________________ Date: _____________ 
 

Email this completed form to Brian Sibbald at: bsibbald@cogeco.ca 
 

Thank you for your support! 
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